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State of Utah
Office of the Utah Lieutenant Governor


The federal government requires a report after each primary and general election that includes a full accounting of the uses of the CARES Act and an explanation of how the funds were used to prevent, prepare for, and respond to coronavirus.  Please submit this narrative to lshafer@utah.gov or elections@utah.gov no later than November 20, 2020.

1. How did the county use the funds to address the pandemic?

Funds for the 2020 General Election were used to include an information sheet with every ballot sent listing the ways that ballots could be returned and encouraging voters to utilize our ballot drop boxes for contactless voting.  We also provided hand sanitation stations at our polling location, as well as providing single use pens and stylus to enable voters to vote without ‘touching’ everything.   














2. What were some challenges and major issues the county faced in responding to the pandemic?

One of the challenges we faced was the misinformation that came to voters from many sources. To combat this misinformation, we pushed information to voters through many sources including facebook, county website, radio ads, as well as including information for returning the ballot with each ballot we sent.  Although we encouraged voters to vote by mail or drop ballots into our drop boxes, several wanted to vote in person.  We combined our polling locations into one so that we had enough personnel to move voters through quickly, and tried to provide voting aids (pens and stylus) to ensure voter safety.  
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